
Mike Millman 
replied 
Fri, 15 Dec 2023 at 1:10 PM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Phil 
 
Sorry I think I missed this complaint somehow. Alex Campbell is a Woodinville Councilmember’s 
spouse and has been told by me and on social that I purchased those tickets.  I am attaching the 
credit card statement and this is a pattern of numerous, frivolous and unsubstantiated allegations by 
Alex Campbell and his spouse Councilmember Rachel Best Campbell.  
 
Respectfully, 
Mike Millman 
425 381-1882 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13063634934

